
 
 

TOWN OF BELVILLE 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

DATE: WEDNESDAY, FEB. 7TH 

 

TIME: 6:30 PM 

 

PLACE: BELVILLE TOWN HALL 

  63 RIVER ROAD 

  BELVILLE, NC 28451  

 
 

     In accordance with the requirements of the N.C.G.S. 160A-71(b)(1) on Thursday, February 1, 

2024, Mayor Mike Allen called a Special Meeting of the quorum of the Belville Board of Commissioners. 

 

     The purpose of the meeting is to: 

 

1.  APPROVE MINUTES OF THE JANUARY 18, 2024 SPECIAL MEETING. 

 

2.  CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Belville Board of 

Commissioners to consider the question of annexing and zoning as requested in a petition filed 

by Walter Burckhalter, pursuant to N.C.G.S. 160A-58-1, identified as 9971 and 9981 Chappell 

Loop Rd., Brunswick County, NC 28451, further described as parcel ID #0480002201 and 

#04800022, respectively. 

 

A copy of the subject Annexation Petition and all supporting documents are on file and 

available for inspection at Town Hall. 

 

Interested persons may speak at the public hearing and should register with the Town 

Clerk, or submit written comments by 2:00 p.m. on the hearing date. 

 

 

POSTED:  2-2-2024 

                  Sharon A. Niemann, Town Clerk 

      

 


